Thank You!

Hi Everyone,

Just wanted to drop a line to say many thanks for helping Charleville Castle facilitate a great
Halloween Party, A Spook at Charleville and The Lithuanian Alternative Theatre Performance
evening on Saturday and Sunday safely and enthusiastically.

Charleville Castle is also an Independant Arts and Culture Centre of the Midlands and it is
important to help maintain positive collaborative multicultural relationships through fundraisers
such as these - everyone enjoyed themselves alot and there were sooo many great costumes -
thanks also to those who dressed up and added to the craic.

Hope you had fun and we will keep you all updated for future events/fundraisers - like The Irish
Burning Man Decompression Party Fundraiser Saturday, November 19th!




